



I hope everyone appreciated the extra bank holiday four day week we have all
just enjoyed. This was certainly an historical week for our Nation, and an event to

remember in the future.



I just want to give a massive WELL DONE to all the Year 6 students who have
completed their SATS this week. You have all been so calm and collected - and

with such positive attitudes. WELL DONE!



Thank you also to all the parents, carers, teachers, support staff and all others
involved in supporting our Year 6 pupils. 



Our year 5 and year 6 students are now off to Summer Camp (with a very early

start) on Monday. I hope everyone has a fantastic time.



That's about all for now, just enough space to wish you all a wonderful weekend.



Best wishes, 



Paula Blackburn
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Next Parent Governor Meeting:

22nd June - 9am



INSET Days
5-10 June

Term dates have already been
sent to you but if you need

another copy then let us know.



Sports Day
Date to be advised 



KS2 Summer Production

Tuesday 4th July 
There will be an afternoon and
an evening production, both at

Gweek Village Hall.



Year 6 Leavers Service
Monday 24th July at Gweek

Village Hall starting at 2:30pm



Rosemullion Class  - Zaki, for always giving 100%

Praa Sands Class - Robin B, for consistent hard work
and beautiful presentation

Church Cove Class - Bonnie, for her excellent effort in
all of her learning this week.

Poldhu Class - All of Poldhu for being absolute
superstars! 
A huge well done to all of our year 6s. They have
completely smashed their SATs this week and have
had huge smiles on their faces everyday. We just
want everyone to know how amazing they are and
how proud we are of them 😊

of
the 

Please remember to close all gates
as you enter and leave the school
grounds to help keep our children

safe. 



If you arrive after 8.45 (KS2) or 9.00
(KS1) please take your child to the

office to sign them in. 
If your child is going to be off,

please phone the school office,
01326 572618, before 8:45am.
Take care with children when

crossing the road as some traffic is
travelling very fast.



Please do not park across the staff

car park and obstruct the
entrance. 

REMINDERS

PARENT GOVERNOR
 MEETINGS

The next Parent Governor meeting
will take place in the Green Room

(between Mr Conway and Mr
Watson's classrooms) on:



22nd June 9am




SPORTS DAY
The date is currently postponed due to

a clash in dates. 
New date to be advised





Please remember that you all need to be here before 7:20am on Monday in

order to catch the coach to Bristol.















POLDHU CLASS SCHOOL CAMP

MENTAL HEALTH AND WELLBEING SCROUNGE

adult guidance/self-help
children's picture books
children's short stories
children's non-fiction

Board games
flash cards or games

Mrs Larcombe is trying to build a 'lending library', for parents and children, to
support mental health and wellbeing.  Anything relating to emotions generally,

bereavement, trauma or difficulty, family separation, worry or anxiety, self-esteem
or confidence, friendships or relationships etc, will help us to boost resources and

be more able to help families at school.  Please pass us any books on:

If you have anything else you feel may be helpful to others, that you no longer
need, that relates to mental health and well-being, we would be most grateful for

any contributions to start this resource bank.



YEAR 2 SATS

Year 2 SATS take place next week Monday - Friday. 
Please make sure your child is here on time. Late children are a distraction

to those sitting SATS, even if your child isn't in Year 2.



PUNCTUALITY AND UNIFORM

We have noticed these past few weeks, since Easter, that time keeping is slipping.
Please can everyone ensure their child is here by 8:45 KS2 and 9am KS1. 



Please also ensure your child is dressed in suitable school uniform; again we

have seen that uniforms have been less consistent these past few weeks.







Church Cove Class



We have had a lovely four day week in our class this week. 



The children have been amazing after swapping classrooms each morning so

the year 6’s could have a quiet place to take their SAT’s. 



Well done to all the year 6’s too! 



We have been busy learning about Mount Vesuvius in Pompeii and the disaster
that struck the city in English and Inquiry. 



We have had fun exploring animals and living things in Science. In PE, we have

been doing cricket and practising for sports day.



















CLASS UPDATE

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
No after school clubs on Tuesday as Mrs Nicholas and Mr
Conway are both away on the Poldhu Class trip to Bristol.








New Fobs Chair needed to replace Jules!

After 5 and a half years of being Chair of Boskenwyn Fobs, I have decided to
step down in the Summer term due to my time and energy being redirected
into trying to find a new home for my family (any leads, I'm all ears!). So, the
hunt for a new Chair-person is on! I have really enjoyed my position and its
been wonderful working alongside the parents/carers and teachers. Fobs

really do make a difference to the pupils and the school. 
If anyone's interested in having a chat about the position please contact me. I

will be around for a smooth transition and will help the next Chair ease their
way into the role! 



Please get involved with Fobs as much as your able, its agreat wayto get to
know others and have fun whilst raising much needed funds for our school,

many hands make light work. Enjoy the summer term! 















FOBS NEWS

MENTAL HEALTH AND WELLBEING SCROUNGE

adult guidance/self-help
children's picture books
children's short stories
children's non-fiction

Board games
flash cards or games

Mrs Larcombe is trying to build a 'lending library', for parents and children, to
support mental health and wellbeing.  Anything relating to emotions generally,

bereavement, trauma or difficulty, family separation, worry or anxiety, self-esteem
or confidence, friendships or relationships etc, will help us to boost resources and

be more able to help families at school.  Please pass us any books on:

If you have anything else you feel may be helpful to others, that you no longer
need, that relates to mental health and well-being, we would be most grateful for

any contributions to start this resource bank.



SCROUNGE!
Needed - yoga bolster and Mobilo. If you have either that you no longer

need, we will be very grateful for use in class 










